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U of G student association scraps
online election for in-person one

First the election already underway was extended to March 15, but has been scrapped
entirely for re-election after the online ballot system was compromIsed, the CSA president
cays
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The election for the University of Guelph's Central Student Association has been

cancelled after being ‘ascertainably compromised.”

The online election was scheduled to wrap up on March 15, but instead, an in-person
re-election has been announced.
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Calgary - CBC Investigates

Fraudulent emails used to cast votes in UCP
leadership race, CBC finds

Lists show members had emails attached to their names that were used to

intercept PINs needed to vote

‘iih Drew Anderson, Carolyn Dunn, Allison Dempster, Bryan Labby, Audrey Neveu -

wwr CBC News - Posted: Apr 10,2019 1:59 PM EDT | Last Updated: April 11, 2019
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NEWS

Politics

NDP leadership vote marred by online attacks,
low turnout

New Democrats face repeated attacks on last day of race to replace Jack
Layton

Laura Payton - CBC News -
Posted: Mar 24, 2012 12:21 PM EDT | Last Updated: March 24, 2012
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Attacks on the online voting system used to select the new leader of the

NDP slowed the process down by several hours Saturday, frustrating

members and forcing the party to go well past the deadline they'd hoped to
meet.
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Cyber attack to blame for Grade 10
literacy test chaos

Toronto police alerted after online exam shut down amid '“intentional, malicious and sustained” cyber
attack.
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URGENT MESSAGE
REGARDING TODAY'S ONLNE OSSLT




Residents Advised of Fake
Online Voting Websites

@ Oct 22,2014

The City of Greater Sudbury is advising residents that fake websites, similar
to the Official Vote 2014 website, may be posted online. The security of the
City's Official Vote website has not been compromised.

We have turned the matter over to Greater Sudbury Police and continue to
work with Scytl to ensure the security and integrity of the online voting
process.

Residents are reminded the Official Vote 2014 website is
https://GreaterSudburyVotes.ca.




